
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
October 13, 2021 
 
BULLETIN #1417 
 
Re: CDI Issues Pre-Hearing Notice For Upcoming Export List Hearing 
 
Insurance Commissioner Ricardo Lara has announced that the California 
Department of Insurance (CDI) will hold a public hearing regarding the Export 
List in the next few months. A time and date will be announced in a formal Notice 
of Public Hearing at a later time. 

The purpose of the commissioner’s announcement is to request information from 
any parties that may request an addition to, or deletion from, the Export List. 

Anyone submitting requests should indicate the name of the risk or coverage 
they hope to have added to, or deleted from, the Export List. The commissioner’s 
notice advises that submissions will not be regarded as hearing testimony, and 
no proposed change is guaranteed to be made to the Export List. 

Proposed changes should be sent to ExportListHearing@insurance.ca.gov. 

To view the full notice, please click here. 
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